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A.W.H. Needler 
Paul M. Hansen 
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Mr. Dahlgren was designated as Chairman and presided for 
the business of the meeting, which ,·ras called to consider 
Rule 16 (c), DOC/2 (Rev.l), Proposed Rules of Procedure for 
the Commission. 

freliminary to the consideration of this Hule, each of 
the countries represented was asked for a brief review of the 
scope of its covera~e in the collection of statistics, especial­
ly for the Convention Area. It developed that there are con­
siderable variations &~ong the several countries,not only in 
the methods of collection, but also in the adequacy of statistics. 

It was noted that for France and Portugal, no records are 
available of tlle origin of their catches. Thus, for certain 
subareas, including especially Subarea J, it will be impos­
sible, at present, to eet an adequate estimate of the total 
landings therefrom. 

Dr. Finn offered the cooperation of FAO in any attempt 
to obtain equivalent statistics of the landings from the Con­
vention Area from various countries, including ~ountries not 
signatories to the Convention. 

As a result of the discussion, the Committee wishes to 
stress the importance of having statistics which are useful 
in biological research, and recommends to the COITI.'Ilission that 
the various governments may wish to bear this in mind when 
naming participants to the Standing Committee on Research and 
Statistics. 

G2 



- 2 - RES'l'RICTED 
DOC/26 
April 6, 1951 

The Committee further reco~~ends that the Commission 
give attention to the qU8stion of making equivalent the 
pertinent stati~tics obtained by the various member Govern­
ments. In this connection, the Comnission might well con­
sider the desirability of requesting any Comaittee it may 
constitute on Research and :Jtatistics to make a study of 
thid question, in order that it may provide the Com,nission 
with appropriate recommendations at its next annual ,neeting. 

The meeting adjourned at 12:45 p.m. 
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